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Here at Woodstock Residential Care Home, we've all been feeling in the Christmas spirit!

We've been getting creative making some Christmas decorations for our families. Our residents painted their hands white and used

their handprints to create snowmen, to make a card to give to their loved ones.

We then got glitter, paints, pens and glue to create some sparkly Christmas baubles to give to our loved ones at our Christmas

market. This was a messy, but fun activity to bring out our 'inner artistes'!

Our ladies and gents sang along to Christmas music and reminisced about their favourite Christmas memories.
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Cards and festive decorations
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